
118 S 5th Ave 

Yakima, WA 98902 

509-457-5400 

vfw379@gmail.com 

VFW Dept of Washington 

State Commander Chad Hasssebroek and Staff 

“Goodwill Tour” 

VFW Post 379 wishes to invite all interested members of the VFW and 

Auxiliary to meet with  the State Commander and His fellow State Offic-

ers on Sunday August 29th from 10-2 at our Post Home in Yakima. Post 

379 will be serving breakfast from 8-11. Have a great breakfast then 

meet with our State Officers to have any of your questions answered or 

just learn more about our great organization from some of our respect-

ed elected leaders.  

Hope to see you there. 

Invites you to: 


